


MAKING BABY FISH

The PNG Coastal Fisheries Management and Development Project (CFMDP) is implemented by the PNG
National Fisheries Authority with loan funding support from the Asian Development Bank. The project 
promotes and encourages the sustainable use of living marine resources in PNG waters. For further 
information about the project please contact the PNG National Fisheries Authority at 3090444.
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The CFMDP produces information and awareness materials  about how communities can better manage
their reef and mangrove resources, and about HIV/AIDS in the fisheries sector. One method our project is
using to raise awareness is through comic book stories and posters. We would like to see our comics and
posters used by:

.  School teachers and children

.  Provincial fisheries officers

.  Non-governmental organizations

.  Fishermen’s associations

.  Fisheries training institutions

“Making Baby Fish” is the latest comic book produced by our project, and we’d like to share it with you. 

If you would like more copies of our comics and posters, or if you would like to find out what else our 
project is doing, contact the PNG National Fisheries Authority head office at 3090444.

In New Ireland you can contact us at the National Fisheries College at 9842266 or at Contact Centre in
Kavieng at 9841522.

In Morobe Province, you can reach us through the CFMDP office at Voco Point at 4727475.

And in Alotau, you can reach us through the provincial fisheries office at 6410798. 

 






